
      
From: Denis Bailey denisbailey@bell.net 
To: email xxxxxxxx@xxx.xxx or mail address 
 
Subject: Renewal of Associate Membership in The Probus Club of Applewood 
 
Dear xxxxxxxxx, 
 
The Probus Club of Applewood’s annual membership renewal is now taking place. If you would like 
to continue your Associate Membership in the club, you are requested to forward payment of $15.00 
before September 30 of this year.  
 
This fee is set annually by the Management Committee of the Club and is necessary to cover the cost 
of insurance for any activity that you participate in.  It also allows you to bring a friend or new 
spouse/partner to any events that you attend.  On receipt your payment will allow your membership 
to continue for another year, from September of this year through August of next year.  
 
Your payment may be made by cheque, Interac e-transfer, or cash.  A cheque should be made out to 
THE PROBUS CLUB OF APPLEWOOD and mailed to the following address: 
 

Denis Bailey 
Membership Coordinator 
70 Decarie Circle 
Etobicoke, ON 
M9B 3J3 
 

Alternatively, the cheque may be delivered manually to the Membership Coordinator or Treasurer at 
a monthly meeting of the Club.  Payment by Interac e-transfer should be submitted to 
applewoodtreasurer@gmail.com.  The password to unlock the payment should be sent to the same 
address using a separate email.  Finally, a cash payment will be accepted, but only if it is delivered 
manually to the Membership Coordinator or Treasurer at a monthly meeting of the Club.   
 
As in previous years, the Club Activities you are permitted to participate in are Dinner Clubs, 
Walking, Cycling, and Mixed Bridge (if there are two single entries).  You may also enroll in 
excursions organized by the Club that include spouses (e.g., theatre trips, day bus trips), and attend 
the Christmas Lunch. 
 
Should you not be renewing, I would appreciate a call (416-622-0670) or email notice at 
denisbailey@bell.net.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to call me or email me at the 
above addresses. 
 
I look forward to hearing from you. 
 
Regards 
 
Denis Bailey 
Membership Coordinator 
The Probus Club of Applewood 
Telephone: 416-622-0670 


